
COVID-19 UPDATE 

As we all continue to monitor the Coronavirus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19) outbreak in the United States and globally, Frost, PLLC 
shares your concerns and recognizes the uncertainty it’s causing 
you both personally and professionally. During this time, we want 
to assure you that the safety of our staff, professionals, clients, and 
community is our first priority. Accordingly, we are taking every 
precaution to ensure your security and welfare. 

Our continued investment in technology permits our professionals 
to work remotely and guarantees our clients that Frost will remain 
fully operational during this period. When the COVID-19 concerns 
rapidly escalated over the past week, our professionals and staff, 
regardless of location, were able to work seamlessly with all of our 
offices and clients without interruption to client needs during this 
critical time of year. You can rest assured that Frost will conduct 
business regardless of the unknown that may present itself to us in 
the coming days, weeks, and months. 

From the beginning of this pandemic, and through each escalation, 
our clients are relying on us for counsel, advice, and expertise 
when unforeseen challenges and disruptions occur. We want you 
to know that we will continue to provide the same level of service 
to ensure you and your business are in the best possible position 
while we work through this situation together.

Please contact your Frost representative(s) with questions or 
requests for advice as you normally would, we are here for you. 

Wishing your continued health and safety,

Frost, PLLC


